
 

Wednesday Night Ladies Life Group with 
Linda meets throughout the school year on 
Wednesday nights @ 6:30 p.m. in classroom 
#7.  This study begins on September 6th. 
This fall the group will use the book, True 
Spirituality: Becoming a Romans 12 Chris-
tian by Chip Ingram. 
Have ever felt overwhelmed by everything 
there is to learn in the Bible? Paul outlines the 
Christian life and filters everything down to 
simple, memorable components to help grow 
our walk with God and others. We will learn 
the practical way to live out our Christian faith 
in relationships. 
 

Wednesday Night Ladies Life Group with 
Adrienne & Becca meets throughout the school 
year on Wednesday nights @ 6:30 p.m. in 
classroom #8.  Starting September 6th, they will 
be studying Choosing Gratitude: Your Journey 
to Joy by Nancy DeMoss Wolgemuth.   
Gratitude is a choice. If we fail to choose it, by 
default we choose ingratitude. And once allowed 
into the heart, ingratitude does not come by itself, 
but with other seedy companions that only suc-
ceed in stealing joy. This study challenges and 
equips us to live a life of intention, a life based on 
thankfulness for the freedom Christ has provided and for the bless-
ings of others. By intentionally thanking God and others, bitterness 
and entitlement are replaced with joy and the humble realization of 
just how undeserving we really are.    

 The next Women’s Prayer Breakfast will be held on Saturday, 
September 16, 9-11 am. Kristin Higgins will be sharing about thank-
fulness. Please invite a friend to share in a morning of encourage-
ment, prayer, fellowship and delicious food. 
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Tuesday Ladies Life Group with Mary has two meeting times.   
Choose either Tuesday mornings @ 9:00 a.m. in classroom #10 or 
Tuesday evenings @ 7:00 pm at Mary's home. This study begins 
on September 12th.  
The Bible study book will be announced at a later date. 
 
Childcare can be available for the Tuesday morning study. Please 
contact the life group email below if you will need Tuesday morning 
childcare. 
 
If you have any questions about our Ladies Life Groups, please 
contact us at LifeGroups@cccbeatrice.org. 

Real Moms of Beatrice (and surrounding areas) is a ministry for 
moms to reflect, encourage and love one another through the written 
discipline and instruction of God’s Word.   Our ministry meets for 
meetings that include speakers with topical discussions on marriage, 
parenting and everything in between. We also meet for play dates 
and several mom’s night out events. Please join us, invite a friend or 
maybe a young mom you might know that needs some encourage-
ment. The meetings are held in the church lobby. 

 

 

The Titus 2 Ministry is dedicated to fulfilling God’s Word found in 
the book of Titus regarding older women teaching younger women.  
If you would like to be a mentor or be mentored by an older wom-
an, please contact us at Titus2@cccbeatrice.org.  

Food Ministry is available to those 
who need meals. If you would like to 
help with providing meals, please 
contact the church office.  
The Grab n Go Ministry offers free, 
gently used clothing to adults & chil-
dren.  It is located near the east en-
trance, near the sanctuary. The 
Grab n Go is open Sunday mornings 
and anytime the church office is 
open.  All items are free of charge to 
anyone who can use them. If you 
wish to donate gently used clothing, 
please bring it to the church office 
during office hours.  If you wish to 
volunteer for this ministry, please 
contact the church office. 


